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LETTER DATED 27 APRIL 1993 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL ADDRESSED
TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to refer to the Statement by the President of the
Security Council dated 17 March 1993 (S/25426) which, inter alia, dealt with the
bombing of the villages of Gladovici and Osatica in Eastern Bosnia on
13 March 1993.

In that statement, the Council requested that I ensure an investigation was
made of the reported possible use of the territory of the Federal Republic of
Yugoslavia (Serbia and Montenegro) to launch air attacks against the territory
of the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina.

In a note verbale dated 24 March 1993, the Government of the Federal
Republic of Yugoslavia (Serbia and Montenegro) was requested to provide any
information relevant to the incidents and, in particular, any results of an
investigation the Government may have initiated as requested by the Security
Council.

The only response received so far has been a note verbale dated
26 March 1993 from the Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia
(Serbia and Montenegro) conveying a statement by the Government of the Federal

Republic of Yugoslavia (Serbia and Montenegro). This statement is already
available to the Council as document S/25450 of 22 March 1993.

(Signed) Boutros BOUTROS-GHALI
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